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Making Waves is holding its first fundraiser of the election season to help 
the Antelope Valley Democrats for Change flip CA27 from red to 
blue.  These funds will support their innovative programs like Youth to the 
Booth that seek to engage young people and get them to the polls.  Our 
efforts have really taken off since our last meeting: We're almost halfway 
toward our goal of raising $25,000. We're raising funds by having our co-
hosts reach to people they know to urge them to buy tickets for the virtual 
event we are holding on January 21st at 4:00 pm that will feature speakers 
like Mayor Karen Bass and Representative Ted Lieu.   
 
We urge you to buy a $50 ticket and attend the event--or donate whatever 
you can if you're unable to attend. You can do this by responding to emails 
that our co-hosts are sending out. We'll be sending out an email with a 
purchase/donation link to all people who have bought a ticket for or 
donated to one of our past events.  If you're new to us and haven't bought a 
ticket or donated in the past, send your email address  
to darbyhuffaker4@gmail.com and ask to be placed on the distribution list. 
We're counting on everyone to help us support AVDC in their efforts to get 
out the vote and flip CA 27 to blue. 
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